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13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 6 
 
End of Year 6 Activities for children 
 
Please see below our plans for the Year 6 children.  We have tried to make it special for them and hope that you will be able to 
join us for the events.  The children have decided that they would like the events to take place during the last week of term. 
 
Hoodies 
Children will be receiving these as a leaving gift from Friends of Peartree. 
 

Tuesday 18th July 
Year 6 performance  
Parents will be sent an invite to watch the performance via Livestorm on Tuesday 18th July at 7.00pm.  
 
Thursday 20th July 
Each child will be presented with an autograph book as a keepsake from the school.  
 

Leaver’s Service at 9.15am 
Parents will be invited into school as our guests to attend the Leaver's Service on Thursday 20th July at 
9.15am.  Please remember to book your places via https://peartreespring.schoolcloud.co.uk - ONLY 2 
places will be available for each child.   There is no facility for anyone to ask for more places and we also do 
not allow 'spare places' to be given to other families.  
 

We will send videos used in the Leaver’s service to all parents as a ‘keepsake’ at the end of term/beginning 
of September 2023. 
 

Silent Disco 2-4pm on the school field                                                                                                     
Children will have their own set of headphones. 
Pizza and drinks will be provided. 
Children will have their lunch as usual.  
Children can bring in a change of clothes from home and will be able to get changed before the disco. 
Should you wish to meet your child from the disco you can collect them at 4.00pm from the Oak Suite field -

please DO NOT attempt to arrive before 4.00pm.  Children with usual permission can walk home.  
 
Friday 21st July 
On the last day of term, Friday 21st July the Year 6 children must be in school uniform as normal, but they are allowed to bring a 
shirt to be signed as it is their last day.   
                                                
Please also remember to email a baby photograph of your child to the class email account NO LATER than Friday 23rd June 
2023. Please be advised that by emailing the photograph you are giving consent for it to be shared online on our Facebook 
and Instagram pages and for the Leavers Service. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Cawley                     C Coleman              S Griffin 

Mr Cawley                                                      Miss Coleman                                           Mr Griffin 
Year 6 Teachers.  
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